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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 
 
THE LORD'S DAY, 8/3/2014 
9:45 AM Sunday School--Adult Class 
 Philippians 3:13-14 -  Pressing on toward the Prize  
 
11:00 AM Morning Worship   
  
 

             Acts 1:1-14 – The Ascension of Jesus, Part Two 

 
 
 

 
 
WEDNESDAY, 8/6 

   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  

   Bible Study:  Genesis 28 "God's Electing Grace to Jacob" 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today – Cheryl & Amber Silverman and Rachel Hughes 
810 – Angela, Elizabeth and Jackson Fuller 
8/17 – The Ritters 
8/24 – Merry Wade and Kristy Riedl 
 

YOUNG DAYSPRINGERS BIBLE STUDY 
After the service and lunch today, the young Dayspringers will have 
their monthly Bible meeting from 1:30 to 2:30.  If you have any 
questions regarding this ministry, please see Mark Gunning or 
Christine Hughes. 
 
 
SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 
There are two sign-up sheets on the table in the hall -- one to provide 
cakes for our birthday celebration held after the first Wednesday ser-
vice of the month and one to help prepare Communion. We are es-
pecially in need of volunteers for both ministries during the month 
of September. 
 

 

MONTHLY LADIES NIGHT 
Ladies Night Out will be Thursday, August 14, at 7:00 PM, in the 
Kaderli home located at 6404 Cary Drive. Come to visit or come to 
work on your current craft project. Bring a snack to share if you like. 
Please RSVP to Joan Kaderli if you plan to attend. 
 
 
UPCOMING GUEST SPEAKER 
On Sunday, August 31, we will have the privilege of hearing from  
Joe Stark, our missionary to Afghanistan.  Joe and his wife Karen 
and their youngest child John will be travelling to Austin for the very 
first time.  
 
 
PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER 
The Pflugerville Pregnancy Resource Center is a flourishing gospel-
driven ministry aimed at counseling and educating anyone facing an 
unplanned pregnancy. Anyone interested in giving their time or do-
nating their resources can find more information online at their 
website: http://www.pfprc.org. 


